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RE: Comments on Non-Agenda Items

My thoughts on Habitat, are the same as many others in that it's necessary to maintain more water in our reservoirs in order
to release cool water during the Salmon spawning months. We are sending much more water south than what was proposed
originally when the Aqueducts were first built. I also fear for the health of the Delta and San Francisco bay. Low flows means
warmer water during the summer, and more algae growth, that could create rafts of dead algae, that in turn could lower
oxygen levels.



